Negaunee Public Library Board
10:15 a.m., August 17, 2021
Michigan Room, Negaunee Public Library
Masks required

. Call to order

. Secretary’s Report

. Public Comment

. Financial Report

. Communications

. Librarian’s Report

. Unfinished Business
a. Phase 4 update

b. Summer reading final numbers
&

. New Business

a. Phase 5 — groups in library?

b. Large print

Adjourn
a. Next meeting: September 21, 2021

b. Officers:
President: Al Sundine
Vice President: Laura Jandron
Secretary: Eyre Becker
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Negaunee Public Library
Financial Report

July 20, 2021

All bills were paid through August 1, 2021.

Bills to be paid September 1, 2021:
Baker & Taylor
Charter/Spectrum

MicroMarketing

Superiorland Library Cooperative

300.04 (books)

48.98 (monthly internet)

. 146.18 (audiobooks)

51.00 (large print)

1,645.98 (half state aid payment)



Negaunee Public Library Board

August 17, 2021

Librarian’s Report

The library has been open for browsing since the last time this board met (July 20). We
are still requiring masks, and because COVID-19 cases are increasing again, we did not end the
temperature check requirement. Patrons are complying well, and we have had no in-person
complaints. Computer appointments have increased since we moved to allow browsing.
Curbside services are still being offered, and patrons are enjoying the ease of being able to just

grab their items and go.

The public schools are holding open house events again. | will be at Lakeview
Elementary School, promoting our library, on the evenings of Tuesday, August 24, anq
Wednesday, August 25. In the past, these have been excellent opportunities to increase

community awareness of the library and its services.

The next Friends of the Negaunee Public Library meeting will be at 1 p.m. Tuesday,
September 14. It may be a brown bag lunch (bring your own; | don't believe it will be a potluck,

at this time). The board is always welcome to attend these meetings.

Respectfully submitted,

"
(QWC’.«/ o Mo

Jessica Holman, director



